
 

NOTICE: The State Personnel Board has scheduled a Working Session for Friday, September 
10, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. This Working Session will be conducted in person at the Willie Ortiz 
building - 2600 Cerrillos Road, Santa Fe, NM 87505. No formal action will be taken by the 
Board during this Working Session. The agenda will be available at least 72 hours before the 
designated start time on the State Personnel Office website at www.spo.state.nm.us  A copy of 
the agenda may also be obtained by contacting the Office of the Director at (505) 365-3691. 
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